
 

St. John’s Wednesday Weekly News 
10th February 2021 

Unfortunately, due to the present circumstances, there are no services in Church at present. 

Links for the online services will be sent out, via Mailchimp on Sunday morning.   

Lent Course 
There will be two offerings for Lent at St. John’s this year. 
 

 
 

 
 
Mark Everson 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The Bible Society’s Lent Encounter.  You will have to 

sign up to this through the Bible Society’s website. 

Matt will be hosting a Reflection, which would be a short 

reading from Gentle and Lowly with time for 

breakout rooms and close with reflective prayer on 

Wednesdays 7.30 pm.  This will begin on 17th February.  

The Funeral for Mark Everson will take place on Tuesday, 23rd February at 11.30am.  This will be for family 

only but you will be able to watch via a live stream: 

Webcast link: 
Website .  https://www.obitus.com 
Username: Nuro7851 
Password: 131042 
Live Webcast & Watch Again 
 
Please send this username and password exactly as above to family and friends. You can login to our website 
at any time to view a test connection (and we strongly recommend you do this) but you'll only be able to 
view the Live Webcast approx. 5 mins before the service start time. Please be aware this is a public building 
and the timing of the Live webcast is semi-automated to allow for services running early or late – please use 
your discretion if you can see activities not applicable to the service you are here to watch. Once the service 
has finished, it will take us up to 3 working days to get the 28-day Watch Again onto the website. 

There is a Tribute to Mark on the Website, if you would like to contribute any photos or memories of Mark, 
please send them to admin@stjohnssouthbourne.com. 

 

 

https://www.obitus.com/


Street Prayers 
 

Tuesday 16th February 2021 (9.30 to 10.15 am)   By Zoom, please contact Anne Marsden 
for the full details if you would like to join us. 
  
We will be praying for the following streets and our local schools. 
Main Road West – including Pears Grove, Parham Close & Jubilee Mews. 
 
 

 

Catch up with Tea and Cake. 

Sarah and Ian are hosting Tea and Cake on Zoom this 

afternoon. 

Please see the email that they sent earlier for the links 

to join them. 

 

Date for the Diary 

The APCM will take place on Thursday, 16th April.  I need all team reports in by the end of March 

please. 

The Families news is now sent out in a different format but on the same day and time as 

the Weekly News. 

If you have any news, photos or stories you would like to share, please send them to 

admin@stjohnssouthbourne.com. 


